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Three mothers, with varying degrees of involvement with the P-CMGP spoke of their experiences in the program and of its effects on them and their children.  
· Patty, a mother of three, grew up in Mexico City and had started coming to the P-CMGP when her second child was born and she had been in Canada for 1 year.  
· Gloria grew up in Korea, has been here for 17 years and has two young sons.  
· Laura grew up in Canada, a child of Japanese heritage and has two young daughters.

All shared the valuable impact this program has had on themselves as parents, their children, and their relationship together.  Laura, whose children both have special needs, spoke of the welcoming atmosphere, the food, the trust in the group for herself and her children, as well as of their learning.  The other two women validated her point by speaking of their own feelings of isolation, when they were new to Canada, and how the P-CMGP helped them to connect both with their children and with other families.  Gloria spoke of the importance of the validation of the Korean culture and language and the joy of meeting with other Korean families.   Patty spoke about the effects on her entire family that continues on even as they get older.  She has taken training and now leads P-CMGP’s, both in Spanish and in English.
All three spoke very eloquently about their life struggles and about the contributions to ability, to personal connections and to joy that they found through the P-CMGP. 
For any further information, please contact Beth Hutchinson at mgoosebc.bccf.bc.ca or by phone at 604-660-0675 or the National P-CMGP website at: www.nald.ca/mothergooseprogram.
